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20th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for your support in getting the children settled back into school 

this year.  They have made a great start and I have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with them over the past week. 

There are just a few things that I would like to let you know about the 

coming weeks: 

 

PE Days 

PE lessons are currently on Friday.  Children can come to school in their PE 

kit on a Friday and remain in it throughout the day.  If children have pierced 

ears they need to either bring in some tape to cover them with or, ideally, 

take the earrings out for PE.  We will try to get outside for PE as much as 

possible so it is worth them having a hoody/jacket as the weather becomes 

cooler. 

 

Homework 

Maths homework is currently Doodle Maths (as explained on a previous 

email).    Each child has also been given a spelling booklet to bring home 

which shows what they will be practising in class each week this year.  This 

copy is for them to keep at home in order to practise the spellings further.   

As we get into our Guided Reading groups, a small amount of reading (5-10 

minutes) will be given each evening.  It is important that this reading is done 

as there will often be tasks the following day based on what has been read. 

 

 

If anything crops up that you are unsure about please let me know via the 

school office and I will do all that I can to help. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

A Stroyd  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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